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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

In my last letter of this academic year, I wanted to share some news with you and some much 

needed thanks. 

 

Thankyou 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the governors of Great Whelnetham Primary 

School. They have been a fantastic support for all the staff and I am very grateful for all their 

help, contributions and assistance this past year. The governors are very passionate about our 

school and always want the best for our children and staff. They are volunteers who work 

incredibly hard and give their time freely in such a positive way. I thank them all sincerely for 

their support, we are very lucky to have them.  
 

The staff of Great Whelnetham Primary School have worked incredibly hard this year. I am 

very fortunate to work with such a dedicated and resilient staffing team that care very much 

about all our children. I thank them for making the learning so engaging and fun for the children 

and for the fantastic results that the school has achieved this year.   

 

A special thank you to Mrs Kimber who been there to support staff and parents throughout. 

She has worked continuously to support all of us and we are grateful for all that she does.   

 

Thank you also to all our parent community.  You have worked with us to ensure that your 

children have continued to learn and make progress and we thank you sincerely for all your 

efforts. Well done to all of you.  

 

Goodbye to Year 6 

 

We say goodbye to our Year 6 children tomorrow. Mr. Sharp has provided a variety of 

different activities for this group to enjoy these past weeks, so that we celebrate all of their 

achievements and their time with us at Great Whelnetham. They have been an exceptional 

group of children to work with. Their hard work, sense of fun and enjoyment of school has 

always made them a pleasure to work with and teach. We wish Hayden, Teigan, Faith, Sam, 

Lilly, Freya, Sophia, Taylor, Scarlett, Abbigail, Dillan, Archie, Maisey, Lily and Sophie all the 

very best as they move on to their next chapter, High School.  

 

Term dates 

 

The children will return to school on Friday 2nd September. We will be welcoming Mr. Varela 

and Mrs Reavis to the school staffing team. We also have several new school children joining 

us in different year groups. I look forward to writing to you all then and formally welcoming 

them to the Great Whelnetham family.   
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New Mid-Day Supervisor.  

 

We are looking to recruit a new mid-day supervisor for September. If you are interested in 

the role or know someone who would be, then please pass this on to the school office. Thank 

you in advance.  

 

I wish you all a very happy and safe summer. I hope that you all enjoy the holidays with family 

and we look forward to welcoming you all to school when we return in September.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Flatman 

Executive Headteacher.  

 

 

 

 


